
Sky Valley Property Owners Associa5on General Mee5ng 18 June 2025 

  

President Grace Guess called the mee5ng to order at 3:03 

Luke Fogarty is re5ring, Dee Van Camp and Larry Tarasek will finish the season aLer 5 July.   

We will discon5nue serving biscuits and gravy at the Pancake breakfast.  An addi5onal date of 2 
August has been added. 

A new griddle and sink were purchased for the pavilion. 

The Welcome back party was a success with 90 residents aSending.   

Next Mee5ng is 16 July.   Mayor Hollie Steil will give her State of the City.  We are hoping to 
receive a report from Merrill with their plans for the old lodge.  We are also hoping to receive a 
report from the Club and Timeshares.   

Our membership is down.  We are reques5ng you encourage your neighbors to join the POA 
and aSend the mee5ngs. 

The directories are in and will be available for pick up at the pancake breakfast.  For alternate 
pick up contact Mark Meidlein at meidlein@gmail.com.   

Bruce Gant has BBQ 5ckets.  30 June is the deadline to purchase. 

Don Germano introduced guest speaker, Gerald Scarbrough who discussed computer use and 
security with us. 

 

Respec^ully submiSed, Kathy Meidlein 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


